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1 March 2021 

Dear Parents/Carers 

School Lunch Menu Change – 4th & 5th March 

As you may already be aware, Friday 5th March is St Piran’s Day.  We will be 

celebrating the day by offering the children a traditional Cornish pasty lunch on this 

date. 

Our menu choice for this week has subsequently altered, however ParentPay has 

not been updated to reflect the change in menu.  

The fish and chip option, which would normally be served on Friday, will be served 

on Thursday 4th March.  There is no need to change your booking on ParentPay for 

Friday, as this choice will be served to your child on Thursday instead. 

We shall use Thursday’s meal choice on ParentPay to determine which pasty your 

child has.  Please choose the meat option if you want your child to have a meat 

pasty or the vegetarian option if you want them to have a cheese & onion pasty.  

Please see the details below: 

Chicken Korma ordered – Child will be provided with a meat pasty 

Cauliflower Jalfrezi ordered – Child will be provided with a cheese & onion pasty 

Sandwiches and jacket potatoes will be available on both days as normal, should 

your child prefer this.   

Please only select the special diet option (gluten free/dairy free/vegan) if your child 

has a specific need for this. 

Should you have any questions, please do not hesitate to contact us. 

Kind regards, 

 

 

Mrs B Rundle 

Head of School 
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